
School Staff
Appreciation

Week
Mason Elementary wouldn’t be the #1 Elementary School in New

Hampshire without the incredible staff we have supporting our children

every day! Staff Appreciation Week is one small way to show how much

we appreciate all they do for the students of MES!

During Staff Appreciation Week, Mason School Club will be putting

together a supply buffet to support the needs of the staff in their

classrooms.

Visit the link below for more information on how you can help!

Thank you for your support!

Mason School Club

https://tinyurl.com/MESStaffWeek

https://tinyurl.com/MESStaffWeek

